
 

 

 

Pupil Premium  

 

Pupil Premium is the name given to extra funding the government has set aside to 

support students from disadvantaged backgrounds. The Government believes that 

this Pupil Premium (which is additional to main school funding and based on the 

percentage of students receiving Free School Meals as well as those who are 

currently being looked after by social services) is the best way to address current 

inequalities of opportunity.  

 

They believe that by ensuring that money to tackle disadvantage reaches the 

students who need it most, they have the best chance of narrowing the gap between 

the achievement of students from advantaged and disadvantage backgrounds. 

 

It has been for schools to decide how the Pupil Premium is spent since they are best 

placed to assess what additional provision should be made for the individual pupils 

within their responsibility. 

More information on the Pupil Premium can be found here: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/pupil-premium-effective-use-and-accountability 
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